
REQUEST FOR 
QUALIFICIATIONS 

 
2024-036 

 
Shoreline Bulkhead Removal 

and Restoration Feasibility and 
Design 

 
Response Deadline: Friday November 15, 2024 @ 3:00 PM 

Kitsap County Department of Community Development (DCD), Shore Friendly Kitsap is seeking 
to enter into a professional contract for the feasibility and design of a shoreline armor removal 

and ecological restoration on a privately owned property. The project will benefit forage fish 
spawning, juvenile chinook, chum and other nearshore migratory salmon habitat. This design 

project is a partnership between Kitsap County, the Suquamish Tribe, and the Landowner. The 
Tribe is providing Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) / Puget Sound Partnership (PSP) 

Implementation funding for this work. 
 

Complete [RFP] information can be found online at 
https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 

Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or purchasing@kitsap.gov 
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